
 

 

 
 
 

PLEASE NOTE: 
 
Effective 4/26/2016, Stamford Hospital will no longer provide fax/email 
hospital appointment verifications.   
 
Please visit the link below to obtain hospital appointment verifications: 
 
https://reportal.symplr.com/index.cfm?SID=B1EE2881-E1B4-4CEA-BA1F-
EA45A873C238 
 
Please contact the Stamford Hospital Medical Staff Office if there are any 
questions:  203-276-7379. 
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